
 

  

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND HUMAN RESOURCE  

COMMUNIQUE  

The Ministry of Education and Human Resource informs the public that PSAC results will 

be issued on 12 December 2024. 

Following issue of results, pupils who have not attained minimum requirement in PSAC in 

one (1), two (2), or three (3) of the following subjects:  

 English 

 Mathematics 

 French 

 Science 

 History & Geography 

 

will be given the opportunity to take a Re-Assessment on Thursday 19, Friday 20 and 

Monday 23 December 2024 as per the time table communicated by the Mauritius 

Examination Syndicate. 

Responsible Parties will be informed of the schools where their wards will be following 

remedial classes and taking part in re-assessment on the day of PSAC results.    
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